
 

 

 

 

EVESHAM TOWN COUNCIL 
 
 

 

 
 

MINUTES OF THE TOWN PLAN COMMITTEE MEETING  
HELD ON MONDAY 13th MARCH 2023 

IN THE COUNCIL CHAMBER,  EVESHAM TOWN HALL AT 6:30PM 
 
 

PRESENT:   Councillors:  Julie Tucker (Chair), Sarah Schaathun, John Clatworthy and 
Bill Kimberley  

 

ALSO PRESENT:    Cllrs Wendy Dyke, Andrew Dyke and Sue Amor 
 

OFFICERS PRESENT: Jo Adams, Town Clerk  
 
 

1. To receive apologies for absence 
  Apologies for absence had been received from Cllrs Nigel Deacon and Robert 

Hale, Gill Pawson and Caroline Tredwell, Place Project Officer for Evesham.  
 
2. Declarations of pecuniary or other interests 

There were none.   
   
3. Extra Funding from Natural Networks 

Additional funding had become available from Natural Networks for Battleton 
Brook. It was suggested that additional bat boxes and bird boxes be purchased. 
It was resolved to purchase a further 8 bird boxes, 4 bat boxes, hedgehog home, 
plants and additional wildflower seed, and to make an application to Natural 
Networks for 45% of the cost.  
 

 
 
 

          Cllr Julie Tucker 
Chairman 


